
Tenant Information Meeting- Wednesday, June 15 th 

at 5:45pm in Pyramid Apartment Lobby

Attention: Pyramid Apartment Tenants, May 27, 2022 

I would like to invite all of you to our second tenant information meeting. This meeting will be particular 
important for many reasons but primarily because we have invited Jeanette Dagenais, Administrator of the 
Langley Lions Housing Society.  I am 100% confident that by attending this meeting, you will learn about housing 
options that may be available to you, including an update on their seniors housing project currently under 
construction and scheduled for completion in 2024.  

In addition, some new news regarding the Pyramid Project has surfaced, and will be discussed in a similar 
open forum as last meeting. 

As I mentioned before, it is unfortunate that the Pyramid Apartment building will eventually be coming down, 
however it is very fortunate that Whitetail Homes happens to be the developer of this project. Whitetail Homes 
representatives have worked very closely with me to ensure a safe and stress free (as possible) transition for 
everyone. I have had the pleasure of speaking with many of you regarding your varying situations and will 
continue to be available, should you have any concerns, need something, or generally just need someone to talk 
with about the future. 

Informational Discussion will be held: 

Wednesday June 15th, 2022 
at 5:45pm 

We look forward to seeing all of you. 
Sincerely, 

Ryan Young 
Tenant Relocation Coordinator 
(778)401-3394
PyramidTRC@outlook.com
tinyurl.com/infoPyrmd




